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Comments: I oppose the potential land grab from Holy Cross Wildernest (HCW) by Aurora and Colorado Springs

for the possible Whitney Creek reservoir.  They have plumbed much of the drainage from the HCW previously.

The cities need to reconsider their rezoning and expansion of high density subdivisions,  All of which have lawns

and parks to water and toilets to flush.  Other cities (Arvada) would have to restrict rezoning and development if

additional sources of water are not found (Gross Reservoir expansion).  


